
CLEAR RUN DRAINAGE 
IMPROVEMENTS, PHASE 1

This is a major drainage project designed 
to reduce flooding and improve water 
quality.

Phase 1 includes:
	� Large box culverts under College Acres Drive 

and Mallard Street

	� A completely new drainage system, sidewalk 
and street re-build for College Acres Drive 
from Racine Drive to Oriole Drive

	� A stream restoration and floodplain storage 
area along Clear Run Branch, including habitat 
restoration



Multiple traffic and access impacts will occur. 

	� It will close College Acres Drive to thru traffic from Racine Drive 
to Oriole Drive. Local residents will be contacted by the general 
contractor and provided access to their property. However, vehicle 
access to driveways will be temporarily cut off at times. Designated 
parking zones within and outside of the construction area will be 
provided.  A traffic detour will established for thru traffic.

	� Mallard Drive will be limited to one lane of traffic and at times, fully 
closed temporarily. A traffic detour will be established.

If you have questions, please contact the City Stormwater Services 
Office at  (910) 343-4777.

Find additional information at: 
www.wilmingtonnc.gov/stormwaterprojects

Project Timeline
The project is anticipated to begin sometime in May 2022 and last up to one year. The project is in many locations so 
multiple construction sites will be going on at once to reduce the time of the work. We apologize for the temporary 
inconvenience to the impacted residents.

Habitat Illustration

CITY OF WILMINGTON
PO BOX 1810
WILMINGTON NC  28402


